Diabolik 54 Terrore Italian Edition
Eventually, you will unconditionally discover a further experience and carrying
out by spending more cash. yet when? realize you recognize that you require to
acquire those every needs taking into consideration having significantly cash?
Why dont you attempt to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats
something that will guide you to understand even more going on for the globe,
experience, some places, later than history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your entirely own grow old to take action reviewing habit. in the midst
of guides you could enjoy now is diabolik 54 terrore italian edition below.

Professor Dario Bava Phil Mucci 2019-11-22 Rome, 1967: a Vatican exorcist turns
on, tunes in, and drops out to fight monsters with Future Chick, time traveling
super-hippie from a heavy tomorrow, and Major Bitch, far out freedom fighting
yeti-slayer. Murder Vibes From The Monster Dimension delivers 100 throbbing
pages of psychedelic horror carved from the sexy imagination of Phil Mucci,
conjured by the black arts of Mike Dubisch!
Danger: Diabolik Leon Hunt 2018-02-20 Danger: Diabolik (1968) was adapted from
a comic that has been a social phenomenon in Italy for over fifty years,
featuring a masked master criminal—part Fantômas, part James Bond—and his
elegant companion Eva Kant. The film partially reinvents the character as a
countercultural prankster, subverting public officials and the national
economy, and places him in a luxurious and futuristic underground hideout and
Eva in a series of unforgettable outfits. A commercial disappointment on its
original release, Danger: Diabolik's reputation has grown along with that of
its director, Mario Bava, the quintessential cult auteur, while the pop-art
glamour of its costumes and sets have caught the imagination of such people as
Roman Coppola and the Beastie Boys. This study examines its status as a comicbook movie, including its relation both to the original fumetto and to its
sister-film, Barbarella. It traces its production and initial reception in
Italy, France, the U.S., and the UK, and its cult afterlife as both a pop-art
classic and campy "bad film" featured in the final episode of Mystery Science
Theatre 3000.
Italian Gothic Horror Films, 1980-1989 Roberto Curti 2019-02-21 The Italian
Gothic horror genre underwent many changes in the 1980s, with masters such as
Mario Bava and Riccardo Freda dying or retiring and young filmmakers such as
Lamberto Bava (Macabro, Demons) and Michele Soavi (The Church) surfacing.
Horror films proved commercially successful in the first half of the decade
thanks to Dario Argento (both as director and producer) and Lucio Fulci, but
the rise of made-for-TV products has resulted in the gradual disappearance of
genre products from the big screen. This book examines all the Italian Gothic
films of the 1980s. It includes previously unpublished trivia and production
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data taken from official archive papers, original scripts and interviews with
filmmakers, actors and scriptwriters. The entries include a complete cast and
crew list, plot summary, production history and analysis. Two appendices list
direct-to-video releases and made-for-TV films.
Perverse Titillation Danny Shipka 2011-07-25 The exploitation film industry of
Italy, Spain and France during the height of its popularity from 1960 to 1980
is the focus of this entertaining history. With subject matter running the
gamut from Italian zombies to Spanish werewolves to French lesbian vampires,
the shocking and profoundly entertaining motion pictures of the “Eurocult”
genre are discussed from the standpoint of the films and the filmmakers,
including such internationally celebrated auteurs as Mario Bava, Jess Franco,
Jean Rollin and Paul Naschy. The Eurocult phenomenon is also examined in
relation to the influences that European culture and environment have had on
the world of exploitation cinema. The author’s insight and expertise contribute
to a greater understanding of what made these films special—and why they have
remained so popular to later generations.
Mario Bava Tim Lucas 2007-01-01
Halliwell's Filmgoer's and Video Viewer's Companion Leslie Halliwell 1993 The
most popular, authoritative, and complete reference book on film for movie and
video fans--updated and revised to include the latest major films, actors,
directors, writers, and everyone else of importance in the movie industry. More
comprehensive than any other film encyclopedia. "A knockout compilation".-Chicago Tribune. 100 photographs.
Motion Picture Players' Credits Jeffrey Oliviero 1991 Features entries and
filmographies for 15,000 actors and actresses, American and foreign, who have
been active between 1967 and 1980, regardless of the size of their parts
Bounder! Graham McCann 2011-12-01 With his sly little moustache, broad gaptoothed grin, garish waistcoats and ostentatious cigarette holder, Terry-Thomas
was known as an absolute bounder, both onscreen and off. Graham McCann’s hugely
entertaining biography celebrates the life and career of a very English rascal.
Born in 1911 into an ordinary suburban family, Thomas Terry Hoar-Stevens set
about transforming himself at a very early age into a dandy and a gadabout. But
he did not put the finishing touches to his persona until the mid-1950s with
his groundbreaking TV comedy series How Do You View?, a forerunner of The Goon
Show and Monty Python. Terry-Thomas went on to carve out a long and lucrative
career in America, appearing on TV alongside Judy Garland, Bing Crosby and
Lucille Ball, and in Hollywood movies with Jack Lemmon, Rock Hudson and Doris
Day. He became every American’s idea of a mischievous English gent. After a
long battle with Parkinson’s disease, he died in 1990 in comparative obscurity,
but his influence lives on. Basil Brush was a polyester tribute to TerryThomas, and comedians including Vic Reeves and Paul Whitehouse hail T-T as a
role model. ‘Dandyism is the product of a bored society,’ D’Aurevilly observed.
Terry-Thomas cocked a snook at the dull sobriety of post-war Britain with his
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sly humour. As he would say himself: ‘Good show!’
The Video Watchdog Book Tim Lucas 1992 Read What You've Been Missing! This
profusely illustrated video consumer guide is a must for all fans & collectors
of Horror, Science Fiction & Fantasy films on tape & disc. A companion to the
popular VIDEO WATCHDOG Magazine, THE VIDEO WATCHDOG BOOK contains witty &
informative descriptions of 100s of titles, including out-of-print rarities,
alternate versions, foreign language & import releases, continuity errors...
even detailed descriptions of missing (& censored) scenes! Written by video
authority Tim Lucas, whose work has appeared in numerous books & magazines in
the United States & Europe. Also includes an indispensible list of more than
650 retitled videos, a book index, plus a complete index to the first 12 issues
of VIDEO WATCHDOG Magazine! Features a Foreword by cult Director Joe Dante
(GREMLINS, THE HOWLING), a striking full-color cover by Stephen R. Bissette
(SWAMP THING), & spot illustrations by Brian Thomas (TEENAGE MUTANT NINJA
TURTLES). Here's what the experts say about VIDEO WATCHDOG: "Fascinating... the
best effort of its kind I've seen!"--Vincent Price. "A thorough, accurate, &
knowledgeable source that's as good as anything I've read!"--Christopher Lee.
"Intriguing, thought-provoking, & marvelously obsessive!--USA TODAY.
Transmedia Storytelling Max Giovagnoli 2011 Transmedia Storytelling explores
the theories and describes the use of the imagery and techniques shared by
producers, authors and audiences of the entertainment, information and brand
communication industries as they create and develop their stories in this new,
interactive ecosystem.
New York Times Film Reviews 1971
Vampires in Italian Cinema, 1956-1975 Michael Guarneri 2020-05-28 Demonstrates
how and why the transnational figure of the vampire was appropriated by Italian
genre filmmakers between 1956 and 1975.
Italian Horror Cinema Stefano Baschiera 2016-06-14 This collection brings
together for the first time a range of contributions aimed at a new
understanding of the Italian horror cinema genre.
Dialogues between Media Paul Ferstl 2021-01-18 Comparative Literature is
changing fast with methodologies, topics, and research interests emerging and
remerging. The fifth volume of ICLA 2016 proceedings, Dialogues between Media,
focuses on the current interest in inter-arts studies, as well as papers on
comics studies, further testimony to the fact that comics have truly arrived in
mainstream academic discourse. "Adaptation" is a key term for the studies
presented in this volume; various articles discuss the adaptation of literary
source texts in different target media - cinematic versions, comics
adaptations, TV series, theatre, and opera. Essays on the interplay of media
beyond adaptation further show many of the strands that are woven into
dialogues between media, and thus the expanding range of comparative
literature.
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Historical Dictionary of Italian Cinema Gino Moliterno 2020-12-08 Italian
cinema is now regarded as one of the great cinemas of the world. Historically,
however, its fortunes have varied. Following a brief moment of glory in the
early silent era, Italian cinema appeared to descend almost into irrelevance in
the early1920s. A strong revival of the industry which gathered pace during the
1930s was abruptly truncated by the advent of World War II. The end of the war,
however, initiated a renewal as films such as Roma città aperta (Rome Open
City), Sciuscià (Shoeshine, 1946), and Ladri di biciclette (Bicycle Thieves,
1948), flagbearers of what soon came to be known as Neorealism, attracted
unprecedented international acclaim and a reputation that only continued to
grow in the following years as Italian films were feted worldwide. Ironically,
they were celebrated nowhere more than in the United States, where Italian
films consistently garnered the lion's share of the Oscars, with Lina
Wertmüller becoming the first woman to ever be nominated for the Best Director
award. This second edition of Historical Dictionary of Italian Cinema contains
a chronology, an introduction, and an extensive bibliography. The dictionary
section has over 400 cross-referenced entries on major movements, directors,
actors, actresses, film genres, producers, industry organizations and key
films. This book is an excellent resource for students, researchers, and anyone
wanting to know more about Italian Cinema.
A New Guide to Italian Cinema C. Celli 2007-01-08 This book is a complete
reworking and update of Marga Cottino-Jones' popular A Student's Guide to
Italian Film (1983, 1993) . This guide retains earlier editions' interest in
renowned films and directors but is also attentive to the popular films which
achieved box office success among the public.
Italian Gothic Horror Films, 1970-1979 Roberto Curti 2017-09-07 Italian Gothic
horror films of the 1970s were influenced by the violent giallo movies and
adults-only comics of the era, resulting in a graphic approach to the genre.
Stories often featured over-the-top violence and nudity and pushed the limits
of what could be shown on the screen. The decade marked the return of
specialist directors like Mario Bava, Riccardo Freda and Antonio Margheriti,
and the emergence of new talents such as Pupi Avati (The House with the
Laughing Windows) and Francesco Barilli (The Perfume of the Lady in Black). The
author examines the Italian Gothic horror of the period, providing previously
unpublished details and production data taken from official papers, original
scripts and interviews with filmmakers, scriptwriters and actors. Entries
include complete cast and crew lists, plot summaries, production history and
analysis. An appendix covers Italian made-for-TV films and mini-series.
Halliwell's Who's who in the Movies Leslie Halliwell 2001
The Marvelous Land of Oz (Illustrated) L. Frank Baum 2014-05-09 A little boy,
Tip, escapes from his evil guardian, the witch Mombi, with the help of a
walking wooden figure with a jack-o'-lantern head named Jack Pumpkinhead
(brought to life with the magic Powder of Life Tip stole from Mombi), as well
as a living Sawhorse (created from the same powder). Tip ends up on an
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adventure with the Scarecrow and Tin Woodman to help Scarecrow to recapture his
throne from General Jinjur's army of girls.
Feature Films on 8mm, 16mm, and Videotape James L. Limbacher 1979
Nuclear Movies Mick Broderick 1988
Bleeding Skull Annie Choi 2021-03-23 A celebration of the most obscure,
bizarre, and brain-busting movies ever made, this film guide features 250 indepth reviews that have escaped the radar of people with taste and the
tolerance of critics ― Goregasm! I Was a Teenage Serial Killer! Satan Claus!Die
Hard Dracula! Curated by the enthusiastic minds behind BleedingSkull.com, this
book gets deep into gutter-level, no-budget horror, from shot-on-VHS
revelations (Eyes of the Werewolf) to forgotten outsider art hallucinations
(Alien Beasts). Jam-packed with rare photographs, advertisements, and VHS
sleeves (most of which have never been seen before), Bleeding Skull is an
edifying, laugh-out-loud guide to the dusty inventory of the greatest video
store that never existed.
Mario Bava Leon Hunt 2022-02-24 How do we approach a figure like Mario Bava, a
once obscure figure promoted to cult status? This book takes a new look at
Italy's 'maestro of horror' but also uses his films to address a broader set of
concerns. What issues do his films raise for film authorship, given that
several of them were released in different versions and his contributions to
others were not always credited? How might he be understood in relation to
genre, one of which he is sometimes credited with having pioneered? This volume
addresses these questions through a thorough analysis of Bava's shifting
reputation as a stylist and genre pioneer and also discusses the formal and
narrative properties of a filmography marked by an emphasis on spectacle and
atmosphere over narrative coherence and the ways in which his lauded cinematic
style intersects with different production contexts. Featuring new analysis of
cult classics like Kill, Baby ... Kill (1966) and Five Dolls for an August Moon
(1970), Mario Bava: The Artisan as Italian Horror Auteur sheds light on a body
of films that were designed to be ephemeral but continue to fascinate us today.
Cinema Italiano Howard Hughes 2011-04-30 Italian filmmakers have created some
of the most magical and moving, violent and controversial films in world
cinema. During its twentieth-century heyday, Italy's film industry was second
only to Hollywood as a popular film factory, exporting cinematic dreams with
multinational casts to the world, ranging across multiple genres. 'Cinema
Italiano' is the first book to discuss comprehensively and in depth this
Italian cinema, both popular and arthouse. It is illustrated throughout with
rare stills and international posters from this revered era in European cinema
and reviews over 350 movies. Howard Hughes uncovers this treasure trove of
Italian films, from Lucino Visconti's epic 'The Leopard' to the cult superhero
movie 'Puma Man'. Dario Argento's bloody 'gialli' thrillers and Sergio Leone's
spaghetti westerns are explored alongside films of Federico Fellini, Pier Paolo
Pasolini and Michelangelo Antonioni. Chapters discuss the rise and fall of
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genres such as mythological epics, gothic horrors, science fiction, spy films,
war movies, costume adventures, zombie films, swashbucklers, political cinema
and 'poliziotteschi' crime films. They also trace the directorial careers of
Mario Bava, Sergio Corbucci, Francesco Rosi, Lucio Fulci, Duccio Tessari, Enzo
G. Castellari, Bernardo Bertolucci and Gillo Pontecorvo.
The Rough Guide to Film Rough Guides 2008-05-01 Get the lowdown on the best
fiction ever written. Over 230 of the world’s greatest novels are covered, from
Quixote (1614) to Orhan Pamuk’s Snow (2002), with fascinating information about
their plots and their authors – and suggestions for what to read next. The
guide comes complete with recommendations of the best editions and translations
for every genre from the most enticing crime and punishment to love, sex,
heroes and anti-heroes, not to mention all the classics of comedy and satire,
horror and mystery and many other literary genres. With feature boxes on
experimental novels, female novelists, short reviews of interesting film and TV
adaptations, and information on how the novel began, this guide will point you
to all the classic literature you’ll ever need.
Halliwell's Filmgoer's Companion Leslie Halliwell 1993 Oorspr. dr. 1965.- Ook
aanwezig: 2nd ed. (rev. and enl.). London : Macgibbon & Kee, 1967. 847 p. - 3rd
ed. rev. and expanded. New York : Avon, 1971. 1072 p. - (Equinox books). - 3rd
ed.; repr. London : Paladin, 1972. - 1072 p. - 6th ed.; London : book Club
Associates, 1978. - 9th ed.;London [etc.] : Grafton, cop. 1988. - 14th ed.,
getiteld: Halliwell's who is who in the movies - ed. by John Walker. - London :
HarperCollins, 2001. - 593 p. - ISBN 0-00-257214-1.
Once Upon a Time in the Italian West Howard Hughes 2006-06-12 Covering every
Italian Spaghetti Western--mainly the good but also the bad and the ugly--this
is an authoritative, entertaining and comprehensive companion to the
implausible international fusion of producers, directors, actors and composers
who created the mythical Spaghetti West under the most improbable
circumstances. Sergio Leone's Dollars Trilogy led the field but many more major
Spaghetti Westerns were made by important directors, including Sergio
Corbucci's Navajo Joe, Carlo Lizzani's The Hills Run Red, Duccio Tessari's A
Pistol for Ringo. Combining analysis, information and lively anecdotes, this
popular guide explores all of these films through the biographies and
filmographies of key personnel, stories of each production, their locations and
sets, sources, musical scores, detailed cast information and many
illustrations, including original posters and stills.
Beyond Terror Stephen Thrower 2018-01-10 Italy's Master of the Macabre Lucio
Fulci is celebrated in this lavishly illustrated in-depth study of his
extraordinary films. From horror masterpieces like The Beyond and Zombie FleshEaters to erotic thrillers like One On Top of the Other and A Lizard in a
Woman's Skin; from his earliest days as director of manic Italian comedies to
his notoriety as purveyor of extreme violence in the terrifying slasher epic
The New York Ripper, his whole career is explored. Supernatural themes and
weird logic collide with flesh-ripping gore to breathtaking effect. Bleak
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horrors are transformed into bloody poetry - Fulci's loving camera technique,
and the decayed splendour of his art design, make the films more than just a
gross endurance test. Lucio Fulci built up a fanatical following, who at last
will have another chance to own this epic book - five years in the making which is the ultimate testament to 'The Godfather of Gore'. Since its first
publication in 1999, Beyond Terror has sold out three print runs, and continues
to be one of the most frequently requested FAB Press reprints. Without doubt,
by far and away the largest collection of Fulci posters, stills, press-books
and lobby cards ever seen together in print. We have scoured the Earth to find
the most stunning, rare and eye-catching Fulci images. Out of print for ten
years, it's back again in 2018, bigger and better than ever! Featuring a
foreword by Fulci's devoted daughter Antonella, and produced with her blessing
and full co-operation, this book is quite simply the last word on Fulci. His
whole cinematic career is studied in obsessive depth. Huge supplementary
appendices make this volume essential for all serious students of the Italian
horror movie scene.
Cue 1968
Zombie Movies Glenn Kay 2008 Zombie Movies is an essential purchase for all
those who love (or fear) horror cinema’s most popular and terrifying creation.
This thorough and authoritative yet uproarious guide • reviews and rates nearly
300 zombie films—from Bela Lugosi’s White Zombie (1932) to George A. Romero’s
Diary of the Dead (2008) • traces the evolution of the zombie over the decades,
from voodoo slave to brain-eating undead to raging infected • lays out what
makes a zombie a zombie, as opposed to a ghost, ghoul, vampire, mummy, pod
person, rabid sicko, or Frankenstein’s monster • includes a detailed and
chilling journal from the filming of Land of the Dead • lists the oddest and
most gruesome things ever seen in undead cinema • covers not only mainstream
American movies but also small independent productions, Spanish and Italian
exploitation pictures, and bizarre offerings from Japan and Hong Kong •
provides a detailed rundown of the 25 greatest zombie films ever made •
features in-depth interviews with actors, directors, makeup effects wizards,
and other zombie experts For serious fans and casual moviegoers alike, Zombie
Movies will provide plenty of informative and entertaining brain food.
Popular European Cinema Richard Dyer 2013-04-15 Popular European Cinema
examines the reasons why films that are most popular with audiences in any one
European countha are seldom successful eslewhere. Audiences themselves
represent diverse class, gender and ethnic identities that complicate th
equestoin of national cinema, not least with recent developments in formerly
communist Eastern Europe and post-colonialist Western Europe. THrough their
individual studies, the contribuitots ehr oven up a new area of study, using
the medium of film to fucus a wider discussion of popular European culture.
Augustine's Theory of Signs, Signification, and Lying Remo Gramigna 2020-01-20
The aim of this study is to present, as far as possible, a general description
of the theory of the sign and signification in Augustine of Hippo (354-430 AD),
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with a view to its evaluation and implications for the study of semiotics.
Accurate studies for subject, discipline, and significance have not yet given
an organic and systematic vision of Augustine’s theory of the sign. The
underlying aspiration is that such an endeavour will prove to be beneficial to
the scholars of Augustine’s thought as well as to those with a keen interest in
the history of semiotics. The study uses Augustine’s own accounts to
investigate and interpret the philosophical problem of the sign. The focus lies
on the first decade of Augustine’s literary production. The De dialectica, is
taken as the terminus ad quo of the study, and the De doctrina christiana is
the terminus ad quem. The selected texts show an explicit engagement with
poignant discussion on the nature and structure of the sign, the variety of
signs and their uses. Although Augustine’s intention never was to establish a
theory of meaning as an independent field of study, he largely employed a
theory of signs. Thus, Augustine’s approach to signs is intrinsically
meaningful.
Halliwell's Filmgoer's & Video Viewer's Companion Leslie Halliwell 1995 A must
for movie fans and trivia buffs alike, this famed film guide contains a wealth
of information and is fully updated to include the latest stars. The more than
10,000 alphabetically arranged entries provide complete details on each film,
including award-winners and nominees, personal data on actors and directors,
notes from critics, and more.
The Wonderful Flight to the Mushroom Planet Eleanor Cameron 2009-07-10 In
answer to an advertisement David and Chuck build a small spaceship and are off
on a mysterious adventure
La Dolce Morte Mikel J. Koven 2006-10-02 With the exception of die-hard
aficionados of European or Italian horror cinema, most people may not have
heard of giallo cinema or have seen many films in this subgenre of horror. Most
academic film studies tend to ignore horror cinema in general and the giallo
specifically. Critics often deride these films, which reveal more about the
reviewers' own prejudices than any problem with the works themselves. As a
counter to such biases, Mikel J. Koven argues for an alternative approach to
studying these films, by approaching them as vernacular cinema—distinct from
"popular cinema." According to Koven, to look at a film from a vernacular
perspective removes the assumptions about what constitutes a "good" film and
how a particular film is in some way "artistic." In La Dolce Morte: Vernacular
Cinema and the Italian Giallo Film, Koven explores the history and evolution of
this aspect of cinema, and places these films within the context of Italian
popular filmmaking. He addresses various themes, motifs, and tropes in these
films: their use of space, the murders, the role of the detective, the identity
of the killer, issues of belief, excess, and the set-piece.
Professor Dario Bava: Occult Activity Book (and Spirit Board!) Phil Mucci
2020-07-31 64 Page B&W coloring and activity book. Written and designed by
Professor Dario Bava creator Phil Mucci, PDB:OAB features ALL NEW artwork by
Murder Vibes maestro Mike Dubisch (aka "The Doobs"), back cover foldout artist
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and custom letterer extraordinaire Lydia (Robotica) Roberts, and returning pinup artists Suspiria, and Digestor of Ghoul!
Italian Gothic Horror Films, 1957-1969 Roberto Curti 2015-04-02 The "Gothic"
style was a key trend in Italian cinema of the 1950s and 1960s because of its
peculiar, often strikingly original approach to the horror genre. These films
portrayed Gothic staples in a stylish and idiosyncratic way, and took a daring
approach to the supernatural and to eroticism, with the presence of menacing
yet seductive female witches, vampires and ghosts. Thanks to such filmmakers as
Mario Bava (Black Sunday), Riccardo Freda (The Horrible Dr. Hichcock), and
Antonio Margheriti (Castle of Blood), as well the iconic presence of actress
Barbara Steele, Italian Gothic horror went overseas and reached cult status.
The book examines the Italian Gothic horror of the period, with an abundance of
previously unpublished production information drawn from official papers and
original scripts. Entries include a complete cast and crew list, home video
releases, plot summary and the author's analysis. Excerpts from interviews with
filmmakers, scriptwriters and actors are included. The foreword is by film
director and scriptwriter Ernesto Gastaldi.
Italian Gothic Horror Films, 1970äóñ1979 Roberto Curti 2017-09-01 Italian
Gothic horror films of the 1970s were influenced by the violent giallo movies
and adults-only comics of the era, resulting in a graphic approach to the
genre. Stories often featured over-the-top violence and nudity and pushed the
limits of what could be shown on the screen. The decade marked the return of
specialist directors like Mario Bava, Riccardo Freda and Antonio Margheriti,
and the emergence of new talents such as Pupi Avati (The House with the
Laughing Windows) and Francesco Barilli (The Perfume of the Lady in Black). The
author examines the Italian Gothic horror of the period, providing previously
unpublished details and production data taken from official papers, original
scripts and interviews with filmmakers, scriptwriters and actors. Entries
include complete cast and crew lists, plot summaries, production history and
analysis. An appendix covers Italian made-for-TV films and mini-series.
Italian Film John Stewart 1994 Italian cinema has been an influential,
sometimes dominant, force in the world of filmmaking for over 100 years. Many
world famous actors and production personnel have made their mark on the
Italian screen. This is an encyclopedic reference and filmography to the nearly
5,000 people, Italians and foreigners, who have been involved in Italian
filmmaking since 1896. Each entry provides brief biographical information on
the person, along with full filmographic data on his or her films in Italy or
for Italian filmmakers. The annotated title index includes Italian titles (and
year) and English-language titles and alternate titles where appropriate.
Conjoined to all of the title index references (to serially numbered personal
entries), with the exception of acting credits, are mnemonic codes indicating
specific areas of production (e.g., director, producer, camera, music, etc.).
After Hitchcock David Boyd 2010-01-01 Alfred Hitchcock is arguably the most
famous director to have ever made a film. Almost single-handedly he turned the
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suspense thriller into one of the most popular film genres of all time, while
his Psycho updated the horror film and inspired two generations of directors to
imitate and adapt this most Hitchcockian of movies. Yet while much scholarly
and popular attention has focused on the director's oeuvre, until now there has
been no extensive study of how Alfred Hitchcock's films and methods have
affected and transformed the history of the film medium. In this book, thirteen
original essays by leading film scholars reveal the richness and variety of
Alfred Hitchcock's legacy as they trace his shaping influence on particular
films, filmmakers, genres, and even on film criticism. Some essays concentrate
on films that imitate Hitchcock in diverse ways, including the movies of Brian
de Palma and thrillers such as True Lies, The Silence of the Lambs, and Dead
Again. Other essays look at genres that have been influenced by Hitchcock's
work, including the 1970s paranoid thriller, the Italian giallo film, and the
post-Psycho horror film. The remaining essays investigate developments within
film culture and academic film study, including the enthusiasm of French New
Wave filmmakers for Hitchcock's work, his influence on the filmic
representation of violence in the post-studio Hollywood era, and the ways in
which his films have become central texts for film theorists.
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